## **AGENDA MATERIAL**

DATE 5-3-22 ITEM NO. RA 21



April 29, 2022

Pima County Board of Supervisors 33 N Stone Ave., 11<sup>th</sup> Floor Tucson, AZ 85701

Via Email to COB mail@pima.gov

RE: Pima County Redistricting Advisory Committee

The League of Women Voters of Greater Tucson closely followed the deliberations of the Redistricting Advisory Committee. We appreciate Chair Steve Lynn's respectful handling of the meetings and public comments and we commend committee members Dr. Sylvia Lee, Larry Hecker, Frank Antenori and Dr. Augustine Romero for their professionalism and collegiality in the process. Staff support on all levels was excellent.

We believe the Committee gave ample consideration to the requests and concerns of stakeholders and that the final maps meet the objectives set forth.

We recommend approval of the districts as drawn by the committee.

Sincerely,

Nancy Hand President League of Women Voters of Greater Tucson president@lwvtucson.com RANGER CIKE III

League of Women Voters of Greater Tucson 800 N. Swan Road, #126 Tucson, AZ 85711 520-327-7652

Email: league@lwvtucson.com